Dear Honors Parents,

WOW! Time is flying! We less than 2 weeks left of this school year!

Below are the newsletters.....scroll down to find your student's grade level.

4th Grade

In Reading, we wrapped up our study of "Love That Dog" and "Hate That Cat" by Sharon Creech. The students did a wonderful job and they learned a lot. This week we reviewed everything we studied by doing a Poetry Escape Room.

We are still working on our Greek/Latin roots. Our last root test will only be over roots #81-100 and it will be on May 15th.

ILR- We will be presenting our 1 Pagers next week. They look awesome!

In Math, we are working on our Quarterly Project on Origami. We are taking everything we have learned about Geometry and Volume and putting it together in our Origami IN CLASS project.

Looking for some Math practice this summer? I have set up a Zearn account for your child. A letter explaining this program is coming home today in your child's Friday folder. This is the Math program we will be using this upcoming year. It would be good to get your student on it to practice. I encourage your students to practice and review the skills taught this year in the 5th Grade program this summer.

A big thank you for all the supplies, treats, coffees, cokes, goodies, and gifts for Teacher Appreciation Week. I am spoiled! Also, a thank you to Kim Orge for her UPC Nomination for Outstanding Teacher. I loved being

recognized by our PTO this week, and by our PVUSD Board Members next week. Thank you for making me feel so special and appreciated.

5th Grade

In Reading, we wrapped up our March/April Poetry Madness Tournament. The winner was......We then took this poem and completed a Lift A Line Project. The students presented those today! WOW!!!

ILR- We will be presenting our 1 Pagers next week. They look amazing!

In Math, we finished up Geometry this week. We will be reviewing Data and Statistics over the next couple of days and then completing our IN CLASS Quarter 4 Math Project!

Looking for some Math practice this summer? I have set up a Zearn account for your child. A letter explaining this program is coming home today in your child's Friday folder. This is the Math program we will be using this upcoming year. It would be good to get your student on it to practice. I encourage your students to master the 5th Grade program this summer.

I will be collecting all computers and power cords on 5/17! Please help your student remember to bring in the power cord and computer that day!

A big thank you for all the supplies, treats, coffees, cokes, goodies, and gifts for Teacher Appreciation Week. I am spoiled! Also, a thank you to Kim Orge for her UPC Nomination for Outstanding Teacher. I loved being recognized by our PTO this week, and by our PVUSD Board Members next week. Thank you for making me feel so special and appreciated.

6th Grade

In Reading, we are wrapping up our Poetry unit with a May Poetry Madness Contest. The students were reading and annotating poems. Then, in class we discussed each poem and then the students voted. The winner of our May Poetry Madness was.....

ILR- We will be presenting the 1 Pager Projects next week! They look amazing!

In Math, we are working on our IN CLASS Sports Graphing Quarterly Projects. Students will be presenting those on 5/15.

A big thank you for all the supplies, treats, coffees, cokes, goodies, and gifts for Teacher Appreciation Week. I am spoiled! Also, a thank you to Kim Orge for her UPC Nomination for Outstanding Teacher. I loved being recognized by our PTO this week, and by our PVUSD Board Members next week. Thank you for making me feel so special and appreciated.

Be well! Mrs. Anna Wilhelm